MEMORANDUM

To:  Water Right Application 98-8018
From: Adam Frederick AF
Date: 11/4/2020

Re: Application for a Permit to Appropriate Water within the State of Idaho.

A withdrawal of protest was received on September 28, 2020. The applicant, Eric Madson,
expressed concerns with the withdrawal and what the protestant had written on the
withdrawal. Mr. Madson was advised that the statement on the withdrawal “With no more
water rights applied on Cow Creek” may be unacceptable to the department based upon
guidance of Application Processing Memo No. 68. Mr. Madson stated he would get a new
withdrawal of protest without that language along with a signed copy of the agreement by both
parties instead of just Mr. Madson.

A new withdrawal of protest was received on November 4, 2020, which was signed by the
protestant along with a signed agreement by both parties. The original withdrawal of protest
will be put into the backfile and stamped SUPERSEDED along with the new withdrawal of
protest.



